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PAM GALLAWAY 

Good morning and welcome to services! 

We are so glad you are here. October is 

always a really fun month for our youth 

group as we enjoy all the fun that Fall 
has to offer. Be sure and grab a 
youth calendar from the bulletin 
board or pick on up in Bible 
class.  We will be having a brief 
meeting tonight following services 
to discuss a couple of upcoming 
overnight trips. We are planning on 
taking a trip to Cherokee Children’s 
Home later in the Fall and a trip to 
Challenge Youth Conference in 
January. Please stay for the meet-
ing if you are interested in either 
trip. Hope everyone has a great 
week!                   DOUG  
"And whatever you do in word or 
deed, do all in the name of the Lord 
Jesus, giving thanks to God the Fa-
ther through Him." Colossians 3:17 

 

WELCOME VISITORS 

A big hearty welcome to those 

visiting today.  Allow us to meet 

and greet you following the wor-

ship service this morning. At the 

end of the service today you will 

be given a gift bag from our con-

gregation.  “It is a small gift, but 

it comes from big hearts.”   

WHY DO WE LOVE CHILDREN? 

While working for an organization 

that delivers lunches to elderly shut

-ins, I used to take my 4 year old 

daughter on my afternoon rounds.  

She was unfailingly intrigued by the 

various appliances of old age, par-

ticularly the canes, walkers, and 

wheelchairs.  One day I found her 

staring at a pair of false teeth soak-

ing in a glass.  As I braced my self 

for the inevitable barrage of ques-

tions, she merely turned and whis-

pered, ‘The tooth fairy will never 

believe this!’ 

A little girl had finished her first 

week at school. “I’m just wasting 

my time,’ she said to her mother.  ‘I 

can’t read, I can’t write, and they 

won’t let me talk!’ 

WHY SHOULD WE SHOW  REVERENCE TO GOD? 

 Too often in today’s world, God is less than rever-

enced.  Many people continue to show disrespect and 

show a lack of reverence to the creator of the uni-

verse. God ought to be revered because men are chil-

dren of God by creation (Genesis 1:26; 2:7; Zecha-

riah 12:1). We are the offspring of God (Acts 

17:28,29). He is the Father of spirits (Hebrews 12:9). 

For anyone to ignore this relationship, is to be irrev-

erent. God ought to be revered because He is our 

spiritual Father, and we are His children. We become 

a part of His family by means of the new birth (John 

3:3-5; 1 Peter 1:22,23). What a wonderful relation-

ship we enjoy with the Father. How marvelous it is to 

be privileged to cry out, "Abba, Father" (Galatians 

4:6). Whenever one fails to honor God in this rela-

tionship, he shows irreverence. God ought to be rev-

erenced because He is our Law-giver, Ruler, and 

Master. We must recognize our position as His ser-

vants. No man has the right to question God’s right to 

rule. To reject the law of Christ is to reject God (Luke 

10:16; Matthew 10:40). Those who refuse to obey the 

Gospel are those who show no respect and reverence 

for God.                                                         DAN 



Prayer 

List 

JOE WAUGH  

to speak this morning. 

One baptized into Christ  

    PLEASE TURN OFF ALL CELL PHONES  

 

We welcome Joe Waugh  to Palestine and to the congregation here.  Joe is 

the Director of the Tipton Children’s home in Tipton, Okla.  Many of you 

know that I am out of town this week conducting a Gospel Meeting in my 

home town of Hallsville, Texas.  Joe Hancock is the Minister there and has 

served the congregation there for over 20 years.  Joe Waugh (OUR GUEST 

SPEAKER THIS MORNING), grew up at the Tipton Children’s home and 

is now serving at the Superintendent . I have known Joe Waugh for many 

years.  The church here helps in supporting the home and has for many 

years.  He has been with us before  and I know you will  enjoy hearing about 

the work in Tipton and the lesson as well. Ben will be bringing the lesson 

tonight.  He always does a great job.  Last Sunday morning ETHAN 

CLARK responded to be baptized into Christ.  He is a friend of Billy Rose 

and we were so glad that he made this commitment to Christ.  He is a fine 

young man  and left the building rejoicing in that he had obeyed God in bap-

tism.   God is blessing the Lord’s church at this place and we are grateful for 

all the responses we have experienced this year.  Even tho’ some have 

passed on to be with God, we have new folks being added to the flock.  This   

is  great.  A big thank you to Jan Todd for the beautiful Fall decorations in 

the church foyer and auditorium.  They are beautiful and you always do a 

wonderful job. Thanks to those who came to Monday Night For The Master 

last Monday.  Thanks to Dwight and Shelly for helping to organize the meal.                                          

God & Economics 

 I don’t know the number of times I have 

been asked questions pertaining to 

money. Some  want to know why some 

people seem to have enough money and 

they struggle to pay their bills. Money is 

the number one cause of divorce. There-

fore it impacts our homes and the Lord’s 

church. If we are worried about our fi-

nances we are being harmed and our at-

tention is being taken away from other 

things. I don’t claim to be a financial ex-

pert but I do know the following: Just as 

there are physical and spiritual laws in 

the Bible there are also laws of econom-

ics. As long as we respect the laws of 

physics we can survive and do well. If 

we obey God’s spiritual laws we can go 

to heaven. If we recognize and obey the 

laws of economics we can pay our bills. 

Those economic laws do not change over 

time. The problem we are having as a na-

tion is because many of the financial 

laws have been violated and now we are 

paying the price. Old sayings I heard as a 

child such as, “Sooner or later you have 

to pay the piper” or, “If you can’t pay for 

it, don’t buy it” or, “A fool and his 

money are soon separated” and, “If it 

sounds too good to be true it probably 

is”; are as true today as they were 50 

years ago.                 SELECTED 

A hat was passed around a church congrega-

tion to take up an offering for the visiting 

minister. Presently, it was returned to 

him...embarrassingly empty. Slowly, the 

preacher inverted the hat and shook it mean-

ingfully. Then, raising his eyes heavenward, 

he exclaimed, "I thank you, Lord, that I got 

my hat back from this congregation." 

BRENDA MORPHEW continues 

in the rehab in Tyler for treat-

ment of a bad sinus infection 

and surgery. 

BOBBY BAIRD is improving.  He 

is out of the hospital and is in 

rehab at Legacy Town creek.  

TERRI PATTERSON, sister of 

Geri Peoples was injured in a 

horse accident last week.  

MARK LAMBERT had surgery on 

his neck this last week.  

GERI HAHN has been in the hos-

pital critically ill this last week. 

C.T. BROOKS has been in the 

hospital  in I.C.U. with Pan-

creatitis. 

RESPONSES 

BAPTIZED 

ETHAN CLARK 

519 ACR 1240 

Elkhart, Texas 75839 

Ph. 903-373-4445 

WELCOME 

DAN 



  

  

PLEASE CONTINUE TO REMEMBER IN PRAYER 

Oct. 6th  2024 
 Lanova Mitchell is improving in Legacy rehab. 

Bobby Baird is recovering from a tree accident and is in Legacy rehab. 

Golda Pinson, sister of Nancy Miller, is recovering from a stroke. 

Gerry Hahn is seriously ill at Palestine Regional I.C.U.  

Bobby Warren, brother of Gary Warren, has acute Myeloid Leukemia. 

 Glenda Baskin is back home recovering from surgery. 

Delmer and Linda Wilson's daughter Jennifer has been ill and going through a number of health issues. 

C. T. Brooks has been in the hospital with pancreatitis but is home doing better. 

Kayeanne Lowe is back home from a Houston hospital and is recovering. 

 Joyce Weatherly is recovering  at  home from recent surgery.  

Brenda Morphew remains  in rehab in Tyler recovering from brain surgery.  

Donnie Wells has been sick at home for the last two weeks. 

Rodney Covington's daughter  is to undergo possible ankle surgery.   

Ann Sparks continues to make progress.  She is home. 

Bobby Warren, brother of Gary Warren is seriously ill with leukemia. 

Mason Johnson (great grandson of Linda Johnson) will enter the hospital on Oct. 18th in Ft. Worth for cranial surgery. 

Will Hawkins, son of Bill and Linda is having health issues. 

James and Sandy Singleterry have both been ill at home. 

Bryan Titlow, cousin of Jim Ricard, has cancer & undergoing treatment. 

Ann and Ken Holland  both continue to have health issues at home. 

Terri Patterson sister of Geri Peoples was involved in a horse accident and has   

been in the hospital in Tyler, but is back home  and doing better. 

Jay Mays, relative of Doug Lowe, has cancer, and desires prayers. 

Lori Tanner Richardson, cousin of Cindy Thornton, has breast cancer.  

Prayers for Bill Ridgeway, brother-in-law of Dan Manuel.  He is with hospice. 

Jerame Gipson’s friend, Lisa Safronoff, is hospitalized in Memphis, Tenn. 

Becky Barnes' great grandson continues to have health issues.  

Remember those in nursing homes and home bound in your prayers. 

Courtney Bell, Patsy Bush, Mary Chambless, Opalene Chapman, Mary Ann Colling, Ed and Kathleen Compton, Blackie Foreman, George Wooden, Gerry Hahn, Bobby John-

son, Joyce Matlock, Lanova Mitchell, David Mitchell, John Mottern, Martha Sims, Marlene Thompson, Gary and Emalie Tuschoff, Charlie Young, Johnny Jenkins and  Cecil 

Stanaland. 

NOTE:  We try to update the prayer list each week.  When people are improving and doing better we remove their names and add new ones who have asked to be on the list. 

Please notify us in the church office. 


